
ST BOTOLPH'S C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

31st August 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 4 
 
Roman Workshop – Monday 13th September 2021 
 
The first topic for Year 4 in Term 1 will be “I am Warrior”.  For our memorable 
experience, we have arranged for the Living History Workshop to visit us on Monday 
13th September 2021. The day will take the children back to an era 2000 years ago, 
where we will find out about the Roman Invasion of Britain, why they came here, 
what they did when they got here and what they left us with.  We will dress up as 
Romans (costumes will be provided, so don’t panic) and we will learn about life in 
Roman times, with every child coming away with a memento of the day. This is an 
extremely memorable experience, which all children will enjoy. 

Children will be offered the chance to have their faces painted and you will need to 
give your permission for this before the day. 
 
We would be grateful for a contribution of £7.25 per child.  Payment and permission 
for face painting should be made online via ParentPay by Wednesday 8th September 
2021.   
 
Many thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Burton and Mrs Webzell 
Year 4 Teachers 


